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Preparing for any Examination calls for a lot of discipline and perseverance on the part of a student. We at
Oswaal Books have always strived to be a student’s closest companion, his guiding light and his trusted friend by
helpinghim sail through this important phase with utmost ease and confidence and emerge a winner!! In order to
excel, a student not only has to be updated with the latest CISCE Board curriculum but also stay focused and use
necessary exam tools to his advantage. CISCE has released an updated curriculum for Academic Year 2018-2020 on
which Oswaal Books has based all its Exam Preparatory Material. Oswaal Books has always been proactive to follow
the changes proposed by the Board and implement the same as soon as possible to put the students, parents and
teachers at ease. The Oswaal ISCSample Question Papers have been developed as per the latest Board guidelines in
order to support the students during the crucial exam preparatory phase. They provide the most formidable
combination of Questions along with top notch Learning Tools to empower the students to conquer every examination
they face. EachSample Question Paperhas been designed with a lot of care and precision. Our panel of experts have
tried their best to arrange each Sample Question Paper in such a way that it gives the students an exact feel of
the Final Examination. Special care has been taken to keep all the solutions simple and precise. 5 Sample Paper
are solved in this book itself, while for the solutions of the other 10, you can visit www.oswaalbooks.com and
download the solutions at any time. (Refer to the QR code). Some of the key highlights of Oswaal Sample Papers
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are: • 15 Sample Question Papers covering important concepts from an examination perspective (1-5 solved and 6-15
for Self-Assessment with Hints given in the book itself) • All Typologies of Questions specified by CISCE
included for examination success • Answers from the CISCE Marking Scheme upto 2018 Exam with detailed
explanations as per the word limit for exam-oriented study • Latest Board Specimen Paper & Handwritten Topper’s
Answer sheet for effective exam preparation • On Tips Notes for crisp revision • ‘Answering Tips’ for clearer
thinking • ‘Mind Maps’ for improved learning • Oswaal Grammar Charts to facilitate effective concept
clarification (Only in English SQPs) We hope Oswaal Sample Papers empower each and every student to excel, now
and always!! OSWAAL BOOKS = LEARNING MADE SIMPLE

Bernard Williams begins his skeptical look at the history of ethical theory with a reminder of where it began,
with Socrates’ question, “how should one live?” If ethics aims to address the question of “how one should live”,
then the work of historians may just be our greatest source of what Mill called “experiments in living” or
narratives about the different ways in which humans have lived. Williams claimed that distance establishes a
relativism that prevents us from looking to the distant past and asking whether that is “how one should live”, or
whether a particular historical practice constituted “living well.” In contrast, R.G. Collingwood claimed that it
is not only possible, but necessary, to hold the beliefs of distant agents in order to avoid “scissors and paste”
history, or history that makes use of inductive generalization. Surveying seven decades worth of historical
writing on the conflict between the US and Japan during World War II, this book explores the ways in which
historians use moral statements in their writing, and particularly in their accounts of political leadership.
Specifically, it identifies six distinct modes of moral reasoning used in history, and contrasts these modes of
reasoning with the Kantian, Utilitarian, and Aristotelian modes of reasoning found in traditional moral
philosophy. Finally, drawing on the philosophy of history of both Williams and Collingwood, the book reconciles
skepticism with the possibility of using the past to understand how one should live with the historian’s need to
avoid scissors and paste history.
OCR Psychology, Third Edition, is endorsed by OCR for use with the OCR AS Psychology specification. This book
prepares students for all elements of the OCR Psychology AS exam. It covers both research methods and core
studies, giving the who, what, where, and even the why of each study. It also looks at some of the work that
followed the studies. Key features of the book include: 'Psychological Investigations': the first chapter of the
book helps students to understand research methods in psychology – useful support for the Psychological
Investigations exam and for understanding the core studies themselves. Core Studies: each study is described
first ‘In a Nutshell’, followed by a detailed account of the aims, method, results and conclusions. Guidance is
given on how each study can be evaluated and a wealth of extra materials is provided for each study – questions
to assess understanding, practical activities, multiple choice and exam-style questions, further reading and
video links. Background to each core study is included in the ‘Starters’ and ‘Afters’ features: information about
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related research before and after the study; and biographical details of the researcher(s). Approaches,
perspectives, issues and methods are considered in a brand-new chapter to cover the themes of the course and
prepare students for the long-answer questions on the Core Studies exam. Exam guidance: each chapter ends with
short- and long-answer exam-style questions answered by students with teacher feedback. The book is presented in
colourful and well-structured magazine-style spreads to aid the learning process. This 3rd edition has been
completely revised, and is now accompanied by a companion website featuring an extensive range of online
resources for both teachers and students, including answers to the questions posed in the book, glossary flashcards, and multiple-choice test banks.
This proceedings volume provides a multifaceted perspective on current challenges and opportunities that
organizations face in their efforts to develop and grow in an ever more complex environment. Featuring selected
contributions from the 2019 Griffiths School of Management Annual Conference (GSMAC) on Business,
Entrepreneurship and Ethics, this book focuses on the role of creativity, technology and ethics in facilitating
the transformation organizations need in order to be ready for the future and succeed. Growth and development
have always been imperative for people, organizations, and societies and a relevant topic in the management
sciences. Globalization, along with dramatic changes in social, cultural, and technological progress, are the
main factors that determine the current conditions for development, putting forth a new set of challenges and
opportunities that are putting pressure on organisations to adapt. Although technology and creativity seem to be
the mantra for success in this new context, issues around the ethics of these two factors also seem to be crucial
to the sustainability of growth in organizations. Featuring contributions on topics such as academic marketing,
technology in healthcare organizations, ethical issues in hospitality, artificial intelligence and data mining,
this book provides research and tools for students, professors, practitioners and policy makers in the fields of
business, management, public administration and sociology.
"· Chapter-wise/ Topic-wise presentation for systematic and methodical study · Strictly based on the Reduced CBSE
Curriculum issued for Academic Year 2020-2021, following the latest NCERT Textbook and Exemplar · Previous Years'
Question Papers with Marking Scheme & Toppers' Answers for exam-oriented study · Remembering, Understanding,
Application, Analysing & Evaluation and Creation Based Question based on Bloom's Taxonomy for cognitive skills
development · Latest Typologies of Questions developed by Oswaal Editorial Board included · Mind Maps in each
chapter for making learning simple · 'Most likely Questions' generated by Oswaal Editorial Board with 100+ years
of teaching experience · Suggested videos at the end of each chapter for a Hybrid Learning Experience"
This book focuses on developing effective learning techniques to help readers excel in school, in their careers,
and throughout their lives as lifelong learners. Unlike traditional study skills books, this one emphasizes how
people learn effectively by involvingthem in the active process of mastering their mental abilities and their
personal confidence.The authors outline getting ready to learn through self-awareness, goal setting and time
management, as well as, critical and creative thinking, targeting success in school through reading and studying,
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listening and memory, taking notes and test taking, quantitative learning, researching and writing, gathering and
communicating ideas, as well as, creating life success.For individuals interested in effective learning
techniques.
CBSE Curriculum was most recently updated on 29th March 2019 for Academic year 2019 – 2020. There were major
changes observed which will have direct impact on the Question Paper design for Board Examinations 2019. Keeping
this in mind Oswaal Sample Question Papers have been thoroughly updated as per the latest Board guidelines. This
makes them extremely relevant for Exam oriented study. IMPORTANT FEATURES OF THE BOOK: Self-Study Mode Ten Sample
Question Papers covering important concepts from an examination perspective (1-5 solved and 6-10 for SelfAssessment) Exam Preparatory Material Answers from the CBSE Marking Scheme upto March 2019 Exam with detailed
explanations as per the word limit for exam-oriented study. Answering Tips & Commonly Made Errors for clearer
thinking. On Tips Notes On tips notes, Mind Maps & Grammar charts facilitate quick revision of chapters NCERT &
Oswaal 150+ concept videos for digital learning. WHAT THIS BOOK HAS FOR YOU: Latest CBSE Curriculum Strictly
based on the latest CBSE curriculum issued on 29th March 2019 for Academic Year 2019-2020, for classes 9 to 12
following the latest NCERT Textbook. Latest Typology OF Questions Objective Type Questions included as per the
latest design of the question paper issued by CBSE. Most Likely Questions ‘Most likely questions’ generated by
our editorial Board with 100+ years of teaching experience. About Oswaal Books: Oswaal Books strongly believes in
Making Learning Simple. To ensure student-friendly, yet highly exam-oriented content, we take due care in
developing our Panel of Experts. Accomplished teachers with 100+ years of combined experience, Subject Matter
Experts with unmatchable subject knowledge, dynamic educationists, professionals with a keen interest in
education and topper students from the length and breadth of the country, together form the coveted Oswaal Panel
of Experts. It is with their expertise, guidance and a keen eye for details that the content in each offering
meets the need of the students. No wonder, Oswaal Books holds an enviable place in every student’s heart!
Presents six dynamic teaching practices that treat interpreting as an active process between two languages and
cultures, suggesting social interaction, sociolinguistics, and discourse analysis as more appropriate frameworks.
The contributors explain how to develop textual coherence skills, use role-play and recall protocols as teaching
strategies, and implement graduation portfolios. Annotation copyrighted by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
This is the second volume focused on geoethics published by the Geological Society of London. This is a
significant step forward in which authors address the maturation of geoethics. The field of geoethics is now
ready to be introduced outside the geoscience community as a logical platform for global ethics that addresses
anthropogenic changes. Geoethics has a distinction in the geoscientific community for discussing ethical, social
and cultural implications of geoscience knowledge, research, practice, education and communication. This provides
a common ground for confronting ideas, experiences and proposals on how geosciences can supply additional service
to society in order to improve the way humans interact responsibly with the Earth system. This book provides new
messages to geoscientists, social scientists, intellectuals, law- and decision-makers, and laypeople. Motivations
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and actions for facing global anthropogenic changes and their intense impacts on the planet need to be governed
by an ethical framework capable of merging a solid conceptual structure with pragmatic approaches based on
geoscientific knowledge. This philosophy defines geoethics.
In modern business environments, ethical behavior plays a crucial role in success. Managers and business leaders
must pay close attention to the ethics of their policies and behaviors to avoid a reputation-crushing scandal.
Business Law and Ethics: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications explores best practices business
leaders need to navigate the complex landscape of legal and ethical issues on a day-to-day basis. Utilizing both
current research and established conventions, this multi-volume reference is a valuable tool for business
leaders, managers, students, and professionals in a globalized marketplace.
Teaching Sport Management: A Practical Guide provides sport management educators with the techniques and tools
they need to teach more effectively. Educators will learn about instructional strategies, incorporating
technology into the classroom, developing a course, utilizing outcome assessment, and how to enhance learning
through effective teaching. The ideas covered in this text can easily be implemented by first-time instructors or
more experienced faculty.
Master's Thesis from the year 2010 in the subject Business economics - Business Ethics, Corporate Ethics, grade:
1,0, Aarhus School of Business (Marketing und Statistik), language: English, abstract: Business is essential for
the development and well-being of a society. However, business does not exist in a vacuum, but is simultaneously
dependent on a number of stakeholders, be it employees, customers, investors, interest groups, or the government.
In this sense, an extensive and critical debate about the role and conduct of business, and their associated
corporate responsibilities in the community, is taking place among academics and practitioners alike. Thereby, it
is essential to consider that the practices of corporations are first and foremost resulting from decisions and
behaviors of human beings. Business students in their role as future managers are likely to be faced with
critical ethical decisions in their daily work routine. Thus, investigating their moral mindset about aspects of
business ethics is of great importance. Therefore, the purpose of this master thesis was first of all to
critically reflect the academic literature, and present a theoretical framework that addresses valuable concepts
with regard to the good life and the just social coexistence of business and society. In a second step, a
comprehensive empirical research was conducted, which studied the attitudes toward aspects of business ethics
among 1.271 business students in Denmark, Germany, and the United States, using a self-report online
questionnaire. Participants evaluated a wide range of questions regarding the moral dimensions underlying the
relation of business and society. They were furthermore asked to specify primary and social corporate
responsibilities, to define a well-run company, and to state personal criteria that are relevant for them in a
notional job offer situation. Gathered data were analyzed on differences among nationalities, as well as on
distinctions within the thr
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CBSE Curriculum was most recently updated on 29th March 2020 for Academic year 2020 – 2020. There were major
changes observed which will have direct impact on the Question Paper design for Board Examinations 2020. Keeping
this in mind Oswaal Sample Question Papers have been thoroughly updated as per the latest Board guidelines. This
makes them extremely relevant for Exam oriented study. IMPORTANT FEATURES OF THE BOOK: ICON 1 ICON 2 ICON 3 SelfStudy Mode Ten Sample Question Papers covering important concepts from an examination perspective (1-5 solved and
6-10 for Self-Assessment) Exam Preparatory Material Answers from the CBSE Marking Scheme upto March 2020 Exam
with detailed explanations as per the word limit for exam-oriented study. Answering Tips & Commonly Made Errors
for clearer thinking. On Tips Notes On tips notes, Mind Maps & Grammar charts facilitate quick revision of
chapters NCERT & Oswaal 150+ concept videos for digital learning. WHAT THIS BOOK HAS FOR YOU: ICON 4 ICON 5 ICON
6 Latest CBSE Curriculum Strictly based on the latest CBSE curriculum issued on 29th March 2020 for Academic Year
2020-2020, for classes 9 to 12 following the latest NCERT Textbook. Latest Typology OF Questions Objective Type
Questions included as per the latest design of the question paper issued by CBSE. Most Likely Questions ‘Most
likely questions’ generated by our editorial Board with 100+ years of teaching experience. About Oswaal Books:
Oswaal Books strongly believes in Making Learning Simple. To ensure student-friendly, yet highly exam-oriented
content, we take due care in developing our Panel of Experts. Accomplished teachers with 100+ years of combined
experience, Subject Matter Experts with unmatchable subject knowledge, dynamic educationists, professionals with
a keen interest in education and topper students from the length and breadth of the country, together form the
coveted Oswaal Panel of Experts. It is with their expertise, guidance and a keen eye for details that the content
in each offering meets the need of the students. No wonder, Oswaal Books holds an enviable place in every
student’s heart!
ETHICS: THEORY AND CONTEMPORARY ISSUES, 8E CONCISE presents the major areas of ethical theory through an engaging
collection of contemporary moral debates. First, readers are introduced to such ethical subjects as religion and
global ethics, utilitarianism and deontology, natural law ethics, virtue ethics, non-Western paradigms, feminist
ethics, and care ethics. Then, these and other ethical concepts provide the framework for in-depth discussions on
moral dilemmas such as euthanasia, sexual morality, economic justice, animal ethics, war, violence, and
globalization. Plus, this edition brings the debate up-to-date with detailed discussions of timely moral topics
such as same-sex marriage, structural racism, factory farming, pacifism, and global distributive justice.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Providing essential recordkeeping and risk-reduction tools that every psychotherapy practice needs, this highly
practical resource is now in a fully updated fourth edition. It is ideal for new practitioners who want to hit
the ground running and for seasoned pros who want to streamline their paperwork and clinical efficiency.
Presented are methods for assuring informed consent and documenting treatment planning and progress; advice on
structuring fees, billing, coping with managed care, and marketing; forms and guidelines to facilitate HIPAA
compliance; links to useful websites; and much more. More than 60 reproducible forms and handouts--in a ready-toPage 6/11
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use, large-size format--can be copied from the book or customized and printed from the accompanying CD-ROM.

A vital component of any publishing project is the ethical dimensions, which can refer to varied categories of
practice: from conducting a proper peer review to using proper citation in research. With the implementation of
technology in research and publishing, it is important for today’s researchers to address the standards of
scientific research and publishing practices to avoid unethical behavior. Scholarly Ethics and Publishing:
Breakthroughs in Research and Practice is an essential reference source that discusses various aspects of ethical
values in academic settings including methods and tools to prevent and detect plagiarism, strategies for the
principled gathering of data, and best practices for conducting and citing research. It also assists researchers
in navigating the field of scholarly publishing through a careful analysis of multidisciplinary research topics
and recent trends in the industry. Highlighting a range of pertinent topics such as academic writing, publication
process, and research methodologies, this publication is an ideal reference source for researchers, graduate
students, academicians, librarians, scholars, and industry-leading experts around the globe.
Socrates said that moral philosophy deals with 'no small matter, but how we ought to live'. Beginning with a
minimum conception of what morality is, the author offers discussions of the most important ethical theories. He
includes treatments of such topics as cultural relativism, ethical subjectivism, psychological egoism, and
ethical egoism.
These New editions of the successful, highly-illustrated study/revision guides have been fully updated to meet
the latest specification changes. Written by experienced examiners, they contain in-depth coverage of the key
information plus hints, tips and guidance about how to achieve top grades in the A2 exams.

Written by experienced psychology instructors Beth M. Schwartz, R. Eric Landrum, and Regan A. R. Gurung, all
active and respected members of the American Psychological Association (APA) Society for the Teaching of
Psychology, the updated Third Edition of An EasyGuide to APA Style provides a reader-friendly guide for mastering
APA style and covers all sections of an APA-style paper. Clear, conversational, and humorous, the book presents
easy-to-understand explanations of how to write research papers, term papers, and lab reports, and cite
references following APA style and format. The authors focus on the most essential elements of APA style and
format, offering useful advice, tips, and visual representations.
Recipient of the 2017 Most Promising New Textbook Award from the Textbook & Academic Authors Association (TAA)
Chronologically organized, Lifespan Development: Lives in Context offers a unique perspective on the field by
focusing on the importance of context—examining how the places, sociocultural environments, and ways in which we
are raised influence who we become and how we grow and change. Author Tara L. Kuther integrates cutting-edge and
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classic research throughout the text to present a unified story of developmental science and its applications to
everyday life. Robust pedagogy, student-friendly writing, and an inviting design enhance this exciting and
inclusive exploration of the ways in which context informs our understanding of the lifespan.
Crash Course – your effective every-day study companion PLUS the perfect antidote for exam stress! Save time and
be assured you have the essential information you need in one place to excel on your course and achieve exam
success. A winning formula now for over 20 years, each series volume has been fine-tuned and fully updated – with
an improved full-colour layout tailored to make your life easier. Especially written by senior students or junior
doctors – those who understand what is essential for exam success – with all information thoroughly checked and
quality assured by expert Faculty Advisers, the result are books which exactly meet your needs and you know you
can trust. This volume concisely brings together the wide range of skills needed for interpreting or conducting
medical research and audit. It starts with the basics of medical data analysis and interpretation, followed by
how to critically review published studies and even extends to advice on career advancement including CV writing,
securing academic opportunities and teaching. This book will allow you to build competence and confidence in the
world of medical research. Provides the exam syllabus in one place - saves valuable revision time Written by
senior students and recent graduates - those closest to what is essential for exam success Quality assured by
leading Faculty Advisors - ensures complete accuracy of information Features the ever popular 'Hints and Tips'
boxes and other useful aide-mémoires - distilled wisdom from those in the know Updated self-assessment section
matching the latest exam formats – confirm your understanding and improve exam technique fast

While there is a large and ever-expanding body of work on the fields of business ethics and corporate social
responsibility (CSR), there is a noted absence of a single source on the methodology and research approaches to
these fields. In this book, the first of its kind, leading scholars in the fields gather to analyse a range of
philosophical and empirical approaches to research in business ethics and CSR. It covers such sections as
historical approaches, normative and behavioural methodologies, quantitative, qualitative and experimental
perspectives, grounded theory and case methodologies, and finally a section on the role of the researcher in
research projects. This book is a valuable and essential read for all researchers in business ethics and CSR, not
only for those starting out in the fields, but also for seasoned scholars and academics.
Were there groups in Ancient Judaism that cultivated esoteric knowledge and transmitted it secretly? With the
discovery and burgeoning study of the Dead Sea Scrolls and particularly of the documents legislating the social
structure of the Qumran group, the foremost paradigm for analysis of the group's social structure has become the
"sect." This is still dominant, having replacing the monastic paradigm used by some of the earliest scholars of
the Scrolls. But after studying what has been written on secret societies more generally, Michael Stone has
concluded that many known ancient Jewish groups-the Qumran covenanters, Josephus's and Philo's Essenes, and
Philo's Therapeutae-should be viewed as societies at the heart of whose existence were esoteric knowledge and
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practice. Guarding and transmitting this esoteric knowledge and practice, Stone argues, provided the dynamic that
motivated the social and conceptual structure of these groups. Analyzing them as secret societies, he says,
enables us to see previously latent social structural dimensions, and provides many new enriching insights into
the groups, including the Dead Sea covenanters. By examining historical and literary sources, Stone uncovers
evidence for the existence of other secret groups in ancient Jewish society. This line of study leads Stone not
only to consider the "classical" Jewish apocalypses as pseudo-esoteric, but also to discern in them the footsteps
of hidden, truly esoteric traditions cultivated in the circles that produced the apocalypses. This discovery has
significant implications, especially considering the enormous growth of study of the apocalyptic in the Judaism
of the Second Temple period and in nascent Christianity over the last seventy years.

Many scientists and engineers consider themselves poor writers or find the writing process difficult. The good
news is that you do not have to be a talented writer to produce a good scientific paper, but you do have to be a
careful writer. In particular, writing for a peer-reviewed scientific or engineering journal requires learning
and executing a specific formula for presenting scientific work. This book is all about teaching the style and
conventions of writing for a peer-reviewed scientific journal. From structure to style, titles to tables,
abstracts to author lists, this book gives practical advice about the process of writing a paper and getting it
published.
Online surveys provide promising opportunities in today’s technological world. Conducting Online Surveys is a
comprehensive guide to the creation, implementation, and analysis of e-mail and Web-based surveys. Authors
Valerie M. Sue and Lois A. Ritter specifically address issues unique to online survey research such as selecting
software, designing Web-based questionnaires, and sampling from online populations.
Significantly revised and updated to include online and computerized aspects of private practice, this essential
manual has given many tens of thousands of clinicians the complete record-keeping and risk-reduction tools that
every psychotherapy practice needs. The book provides effective methods for obtaining informed consent, planning
treatment and documenting progress, managing HIPAA compliance, maintaining clinical and financial records,
communicating with clients and third-party payers, and reducing malpractice risk. Drawing from the professional
literature, it features key guidance and easy-to-digest pointers about the ethical, legal, and business aspects
of practice. With a large-size format and lay-flat binding for easy photocopying of the 53 reproducible forms and
handouts, the book includes a CD-ROM that lets purchasers customize and print the reproducible materials. New to
This Edition: *Updated throughout to reflect today's greater use of electronic/digital technologies in practice
management. *Chapter on insurance and billing, coping with managed care, and Medicare. *Chapter on private
practice marketing, including Internet and social media dos and don'ts. *Expanded topics: HIPAA compliance,
ICD-10, responding to subpoenas, and using online technologies for billing, communication, and record keeping.
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*Information about hundreds of websites dealing with all aspects of operating a practice. See also Clinician's
Thesaurus, 7th Edition, and Clinician's Electronic Thesaurus, Version 7.0, by Edward L. Zuckerman, indispensable
resources for conducting interviews and writing psychological reports.
Introduce your students to the major perspectives in ethical theory and a broad range of contemporary moral
debates using MacKinnon/Fiala's ETHICS: THEORY AND CONTEMPORARY ISSUES, Eighth Edition. Illuminating overviews
and a selection of readings from traditional and contemporary sources make even complex philosophical concepts
reader-friendly. Comprehensive, clear-sighted introductions to general and specific areas of ethical debate cover
influential ethical theories, including religion and global ethics, utilitarianism and deontology, natural law
ethics, virtue ethics, and feminist and care ethics. Contemporary moral issues discussed include euthanasia,
sexual morality, economic justice, animal ethics, war, violence, and globalization. A broader range of voices and
philosophical traditions in this edition includes continental and non-Western philosophers, with new readings
from prominent ethicists such as Kwame Anthony Appiah, Angela Y. Davis, Mohandas Gandhi, and Richard Rorty.
Increased coverage of contemporary dilemmas highlights issues of widespread interest, such as same-sex marriage,
structural racism, factory farming, pacifism, and global distributive justice. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
A step-by-step guide to conducting research in medicine, public health, and other health sciences, this clear,
practical, and straightforward text demystifies the research process and empowers students (and other new
investigators) to conduct their own original research projects.
The number of digital gamers is increasing worldwide, but public debates about digital games commonly focus on
questionable game content or problematic gaming behavior. This book offers a broader ethical perspective on
digital game cultures, presenting theoretical and empirical work on the ethical dimensions of the development,
production and distribution of digital games, as well as issues relating to responsible gaming and the
pedagogical use of digital games. Questions of the communicative-cultural change in game cultures are linked with
questions of media education and media ethics. With such a comprehensive approach, the volume promotes ethical
discourse on digital game cultures.

The Philosophy Student Writer’s Manual and Reader’s Guide, Fourth Edition, is a set of instructions and exercises
that sequentially develop citizenship, academic, and professional skills while providing students with knowledge
about a wide range of philosophical concepts, phenomena, and information sources. Part 1 begins by teaching
students to read newspapers and other media sources critically and analytically. It focuses on the crafts of
writing and scholarship by providing the basics of grammar, style, formats, and source citation, and then
introduces students to a variety of rich information resources. Part 2 provides advanced exercises in ethics,
metaphysics, philosophy of the mind, philosophy of religion, and political philosophy.
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The goal of this book is to make it easier for scientists, especially those new to scientific writing, to write
about their results and to get their manuscripts accepted in peer-reviewed journals. The book covers each step
throughout the submission process, from organizing and outlining the manuscript, presenting statistical data and
results, to what happens during the in-house manuscript review process and what to do if an article is initially
rejected. In addition to providing practical exercises on these topics, the book focuses on helping writers
distil their research into concise take-home messages for readers, in order to convey information as clearly as
possible to the target audience.
Since ancient times the search for cures for the great scourges that have afflicted humankind has been an ongoing
quest, but it is only within the last 200 years that major breakthroughs have occurred and the development of
modern medicine has accelerated. The stories behind these miraculous cures are those of intense rivalries and
jealousies, bitter public humiliation, unswerving dedication, subterfuge, and great personal struggles. Often
these medical advances have truly changed the world. When Edward Jenner developed the concept of vaccination, and
with it the cure for smallpox, he found a way to defeat a disease that had affected half a billion people — more
than all those affected by wars and other epidemics combined. And while the Black Death still lingers in pockets
around the world, it no longer threatens to destroy entire civilisations as it once did. SMALLPOX, SYPHILIS AND
SALVATION uncovers the compelling stories of the men and women, innovations and accidents that have led to
diseases from polio to syphilis, diphtheria to diabetes, tetanus to leukaemia no longer being the death sentences
they once were. It also sounds a note of warning — for some of these diseases are fighting back. It is estimated
that tuberculosis now claims one life every fifteen seconds, while new 'superbugs' are resistant to penicillin
and other antibiotics. Diseases may once again threaten to crush the world's population, either in the form of
biological warfare or simply because they want to survive as much as we do
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